
   

    
         

  
     

   
    

   
 

   
     

        
 
 

Summary: Records Submitted to ONRR Were Not Altered 
Report Date: November 1, 2018 Report Number: 18-0626 

The OIG investigated an allegation that altered records were submitted to the Office of Natural 
Resources Revenue (ONRR). The records were submitted to ONRR by a third-party consultant 
on behalf of their client, a company operating Federal mineral leases, during an audit of royalty 
refund requests. 

We found no evidence that records were altered. The information in the client’s official files 
matched the record the consultant provided to ONRR. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the ONRR Director. 
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